
 

 
 
We are pleased to inform you that, following our recent assessment, you are eligible 
for a tax refund for the 2024 tax year. To securely process your refund, please 
review the following information carefully. 
 
Refund Details: 
After verifying your tax records, a refund amount of 3,829.28 ZAR has been 
identified and is ready for your review. To ensure efficient processing, you can claim 

this refund online via your SARS eFiling account. 
 
Next Steps: 
Please log in to your SARS eFiling account to verify your banking details and 
complete the refund process. For your convenience, follow the secure link below:  
 
Log in to SARS eFiling 
 
Note: This refund process will remain available for 7 days. If the process is not 
completed within this timeframe, you may need to contact SARS directly. 
 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
South African Revenue Service 
Customer Support  
 SCAM

https://url.za.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/4fZkCxGyLmt147xXDUvhgSy9OwC?domain=arturjouk.com



